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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

I'm sure you're aware that allowing sheep grazing is the real issue with disease transmission in the wild country.

There have been no cases of a pack goat transmitting any disease. I am an avid backcountry hunter and have

been paying for points in Colorado, having the ability to use goats in the backcountry is a deciding factor for me

in choosing what states to pay hundreds of dollars to as a non resident hunter. If you want to require goats to be

vaccinated that's fine but don't remove them completely as an option for us to safely get out meat out of the

backcountry.

 

Kindly,

Justin Rondeau


